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Bangor Women’s Golf Club 
Monthly Meeting 
August 30, 2012 

Members Present: 
Marlene Viger  Marie MacMillan  Marilyn Hughes 
Marilyn Rice   Evelyn Bouchard  Jean Young   
Sandi Bourgoin  Cyndi Whalen  Rachel LaPointe 
Lil Wark   Yukiko Bigney  Liz Coffin 
Kathy Anderson  Gloria Attenweiler  Hilda Wardwell 
Sandy Meehan  Karen Bamford  Claudette Amoroso 
Shirley Kile   Gwen Archambault  Louise Shindler 
Carole Cook   Robin Ashe   Rene Hood 
Ruth Richardson  Janice White   Diane Herring 
Nancy Hart   Kathy Constantine  Viola Kemp 
       
Thanks to you all for your support and help in the decision making process of 
your Bangor Women’s Golf Club.   
 
Greetings and Thanks: 

Marilyn welcomed all to this Vegas theme day and thanked Karen 
Bamford and Yukiko Bigney for all their planning, decorating, and prizes 
for all in attendance. 

 
 Secretary’s Report:   

The secretary’s report from the July 26th Monthly Meeting is posted on the 
web at www.liz44.com and in a notebook titled “Minutes of Bangor 
Women’s Golf Club Meetings 2012” located in the women’s locker room. 
 

Treasurer’s Report Items from June 22 to July 26, 2012 
Janice White, Treasurer, presented the treasurer’s report from July 27, 
2012 to August 30, 2012.  This report is included in the “Minutes of 
Bangor Women’s Golf Club Meetings 2011 – “ located in the women’s 
locker room. 
 

The Fall Meeting: 
 The fall meeting will be held on October 3, 2012, at the Angler’s 

Restaurant in Hampden. 
 Agenda items for the fall meeting will be: 

1. Club Championship proposal that we have an overall winner 
of the tournament as well as champions from all three 
flights, A, B, and C. 

2. There will be a survey in regards to Club Championship and 
President’s Club.  Would people play if there were gross and 
net winners?  We would like to know why more people aren’t 
interested in playing in these tournaments. 

3. We are interested in knowing what changes people would 
like in regards to lunches at Grille on the Green. 

http://www.liz44.com/
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4. What would we like for a tournament next year:  an 
invitational, one club only invitational, member guest, or 
something else?  (If we have a member/guest, the member 
does not have to pay all fees for her guest.  The member may 
decide to pay certain fees for the guest, or may tell the guest 
that this is Dutch Treat.) 

5. What is going on for hole number 2? 
 

 People were asked to e-mail any other issues they want discussed at 
this meeting to Marilyn Rice. 

   
 People were asked to bring extra money to the fall meeting to 

contribute to the putt jar.  Members were asked to bring as much as 
they thought they would have contributed to the putt jar throughout 
the summer.  This amount will be matched by treasury funds and 
contributed to a charity. 

 
Continued weekly tournaments this fall: 

Tournaments will still be held each Thursday at 8:00 AM until there is 
notification that they will change to 9:00 AM. 
 

WMSGA State Day on October 9: 
On October 9th BWGC will be the hosts of the WMSGA State Day 
Tournament.  Viola Kemp will be in touch with people to help with the 
breakfast and registration on that day. 
 

Chip-ins for the month: 
Carole Cook presented golf balls to the following members who had chip-
ins during the month’s weekly tournaments: 

Jean Young  Marilyn Hughes Sandi Bourgoin 
Marilyn Rice  Louise Shindler Sandy Meehan 
Marlene Viger 
 

President’s Cup: 
Liz Coffin announced that Yukiko Bigney is this year’s winner of the 
President’s Cup. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Gwen Archambault, Secretary 


